
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                                            28th April 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you have all had a restful holiday, the children returned to school this morning and were all 
happy and ready to learn. As part of this morning’s assembly we introduced this half-term’s Learning 
Behaviour Determination. We discussed all the ways we might demonstrate determination in our learning.  
 
80th anniversary of VE day / Beach Party:  
A reminder to parents that next Thursday (8th May) we will be 
celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE day. Children will be learning 
about the significance of VE day during the school day and then straight 
after school until 5pm we will be hosting our annual Beach Party which 
will be themed this year around the 80th anniversary of VE day. We have 
an Ice cream van booked and a DJ as well as whole host of fun activities. 
 

House Competition: 
I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone who took part in the House basketball 
competition before the end of last half-term. The Lions, Leopards, 
Panthers and Tiger Houses did themselves 
proud and the event was a fantastic 
success. KS2 took part in a basketball 
competition and KS1 in an obstacle 

course. In the basketball competition the results were as follows: Year 3/4 
winners= Leopards, Year 5/6 winners= Panthers, overall KS2 winners.  
 
Easter Celebrations: 
Thank you to everyone who helped bring our Easter celebrations to life before 

the break. We had some fantastic entries for the Easter egg 
competition and Easter Bonnet Parade, all the children chose a 
little treat for taking part 
and the winners received a 
little egg. 
 
Orchestra:  
A reminder that our fantastic orchestra will be performing at 3 
o’clock on Wednesday 7th May.  Parents/careers are invited to 

come and hear year 5/6, KS2 resource and the woodwind players perform. I am sure it will be amazing.  
 
Swimming Update: 
Year 4 will be attending swimming this term; however, this will not start till week 3 (Monday 12th April). 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 
Sun Safety: 
A reminder that as the weather is getting warmer it is really 
important that children have sun cream applied before they come to 
school in the morning and that they have a hat to protect their head 
and sunglasses to protect their eyes.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan-Ashworth 

 
Diary Dates                                New dates added this week are in red 

• Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday, School closed 

• Tuesday 6th May – Yr 1 & 2 trip to Smithills Farm 

• Wednesday 7th May- 3 pm Orchestra Performance, parents welcome  

• Thursday 8th May – 3.30pm to 5pm Beach Party / VE Day Celebrations 

• Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May – Year 6 SATs 

• Monday 19th May – Early Years trip to Smithills Farm  

• Thursday 22nd May – Upper KS2 Boys/Girls Edgely Football Competition 1-5pm 

• Thursday 22nd May – Last day of half term 

• Friday 23rd May – INSET Day- School Closed 

• Monday 9th June – First Day of term 

• Wednesday 11th June – Relationships & Sex education parent meeting (only year 5 and 6 parents) at 
2.30pm and 4.15pm 

• Tuesday 8th July – Year 5 Cheadle Mosque visit 

• Thursday 10th July – Year 6 Cheadle Mosque visit  

• Friday 25th July – Last day of term 

 

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 2 with 97.8%  
 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 
each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 
 

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  Please complete the letter that was sent out last week so that we know whether you 
require a school PE kit.  Please remember to wash the PE kit regularly, we will send them home each 
half term.  
 
Year 4 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/

